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Merit Awards for the week ending 
15th January 2021 

 
Nursery AM Nikolas K 

Nursery F/T Winnie S N 

Class 1 Alida-Lilli P Y 

Class 2 Teddy D 

Class 3 River R 

Class 4 Wilfred G 

Class 5 Freddie F 

Class 6 Federico V 

Class 7 Louie W 

Class 8 Sofia L R 

Class 9 Luke D 

Class 10 Paloma W 

Class 11 Bella D 

Class 12 Gabriel O 

Class 13 Beatrice I 

Class 14 Ottilie F 

 

 

Congratulations to all 
classes on their 100% 

attendance last week.  

Remote Instrument Tuition 
 

There is still the opportunity to express 
your interest in remote leaning of music.  

If your child is currently learning an 
instrument you would have received an 
email from school explaining how this 
tuition will continue this term.  Thank 

you to those parents who have emailed 
their interest to the tutors and you will 

see the payment item on your 
Parentpay account.  If you would like 
your child to continue with remote 

lessons, please email 
office@corpuschristi.lameth.sch.uk 

and the necessary guidance will be sent 
to you.   

 

NHS Test and Trace: COVID-19 Testing 
 

The Department for Education has recently announced that it is starting a programme 
of asymptomatic Covid-19 testing for STAFF in primary schools. 
Along with the other protective measures we are taking, testing will allow us to take 
further measures to help keep staff and children in as safe an environment as possible. 
Up to one in three people who have Covid-19 have the virus without symptoms 
so could be transmitting the virus unknowingly, this will help us to identify 
asymptomatic, infectious individuals. By testing, this will help to reduce the spread in 
school.  

Lateral Flow Device (LFD) tests have been widely and successfully used to detect COVID-
19 in asymptomatic individuals. No test is perfect, but the speed and convenience of 
LFD tests supports detection of the virus in asymptomatic individuals who would not 
otherwise be tested. 

A negative LFD result does not mean we can relax or ignore social distancing or other 
virus prevention measures in school which are intended to reduce transmission – LFD 
is an additional tool that contributes to reducing risk. 

If a member of staff’s LFD test is positive, then we will have to isolate close contacts 
and they will take a Polymerase Chain Reaction (PCR) test immediately to confirm the 
result. If this proves negative staff and close contacts will return to school. If this PCR 
test confirms the LFD test, then staff and close contacts will continue to isolate for ten 
days. 

 

Today was a very special day 
in school for a member of 
our Corpus Christi family. 

 
We all wish Miss Lisa a very 
Happy Birthday and hope 

she enjoys all her lovely gifts 
and treats. 
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If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact 

one of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  

 

 


